
 

Office of the CAO 

MEMORANDUM  

To: Regional Chair Emmerson and Members of Regional Council  

From: Bruce Macgregor, Chief Administrative Officer 

Date:   February 20, 2020 

Re: Council Composition Scenarios   

 

At the February 6, 2020 Committee of the Whole meeting, Council directed the following four 

Council composition scenarios to be discussed at its February 27, 2020 Council meeting:  

 Option 1 - Remove one member representing City of Markham 

 Option 2 - Remove three members representing Town of Georgina, City of Markham and 

Town of Newmarket 

 Option 3 - Add one member representing City of Vaughan 

 Option 4 - Add five members representing Town of Aurora, Town of East Gwillimbury, 

Township of King, City of Vaughan and Town of Whitchurch-Stoufville 

 

An interactive dashboard has been prepared to support Council in its decision-
making  

Staff have prepared an interactive dashboard to review any of the four scenarios, in addition to 

other scenarios that may be discussed by members of Regional Council on February 27, 2020. 

 

Attachment 1 provides Regional Council with information (from the dashboard) related to each 

of the four recommended scenarios. This attachment is being provided to illustrate how 

additions and/or reductions of a Council member or members impacts resident representation 

and overall Council composition.  

 

 

 

Bruce Macgregor 

Chief Administrative Officer 

 

Attachment (1) 
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